[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Flavin, David - Communities [mailto:David.Flavin@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 10 May 2019 15:36
To: Planning
Cc: Developer Funding - E&E; Planning Consultations - E&E; White, Joy - Communities
Subject: Premier Inn, Oxford Technology Park, Langford Lane - 19/00734/F S73 Application to vary condition 2 of 17/02233/F - to remove the brise soleil from proposed building and addition of 1No window/door.

Dear George,

Regarding the above application, providing the additional door/window does not open over the highway (it does not appear to), OCC have no comments on the variation of condition 2 per se, but any new planning permission will need to carry over the planning conditions of 17/02233/F and associated legal agreements.  This is likely to require a deed of variation similar to the attached which relates to the extant consent.  I also attach OCC’s original  response to 17/02233/F for your information.

Kind regards,
David 

David Flavin
Senior Planner

Strategic Infrastructure & Planning
Planning and Place
Oxfordshire County Council
County Hall, New Road, Oxford OX1 1ND

